
 

                           
 
                                  Leslie Irene Meyers 

                                                      - 

                                                   Chapter Index 

                                                 001. General information 

                                             ​   002. About 

                                        ​    003. Appearance 

 

                                                                    - 

 

 



001. General Information 
 
Full Name: Leslie Irene Meyers 
 
Nicknames: Lee, Irene 
 
Pronouns: She/It 
 
Gender: Agender 
 



 
 



002. About 
 
Personality: Leslie Meyers is nothing but a cruel, 
calculating machine. Haha!!! Just kidding!! Leslie Meyers is 
a fun loving, party-going robo girl :). She loves to hang 
out with her friends and do anything any normal girl would 
do.  
 
Leslie makes it a point to put on a playful/energetic front. 
Deep down she's not really like that, but she's trying her 
best to act human after all. She is usually quite erratic 
and unpredictable. One minute she could be ecstatic about 
something, and the next she's fuming over something else. 
She takes things very seriously and is very to the point. 
 
Likes: Mainly anything a typical girl would like!! :) 
Additionally, she takes a strange interest in coding and 
computer software and technology things of that sort. 
 
Dislikes: She doesn't like when people stick their noses in 
her business. I mean, who would like that after all? It's 
not like she'd ever try anything shady!! 
 
Hobbies: Leslie enjoys making computer programs in her spare 
time, as well as a fair bit of hacking. She also gossips 
from time to time. 
 
Talents: She's weirdly strong. Like, seriously. It's crazy. 
 
Habits: She malfunctions sometimes. From time to time, 
whenever she's going places or doing certain things she'll 
look around to verify no one is around to watch her. No one 
likes getting watched. :) 



 

 
 
003. Appearance 
 
Leslie Meyers is a tall girl with black hair that goes down 
to about her shoulders and green eyes. Typically, her 
favorite color to wear is yellow. She likes sweaters and 
things that have graphics on them. She also likes wearing 
headbands with her outfits. She prefers skirts to pants and 
additionally usually wears a pair of black ankle length 
boots. (Faceclaim: https://www.instagram.com/mothertonguee/ 
, https://www.pinterest.com/pinkpajamas1/ ) 
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